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Comments: Dear Folks, I have been climbing for 50 years, and am worried about these new regulations. My

observances force me to believe that these new rules are not needed, and will endanger many climber. The

climbers of the world are like a giant family, and they manage to do a very good job of regulating themselves.

Your new rules will only hinder this network and cause new dangers!


